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Hello,

Well it is December already. Our last meeting 
was our appreciation dinner at Dave's BBQ. We 
had a great turnout this year, it was great seeing 
you all and meeting your guest that supports our 
habits.

Our member of the year is Butch Keys. Butch 
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TODAY’S NEWS 
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December Events:
12, Tuesday, Meeting at church. 7:15 PM

The Methodist church is at the 
NW corner of Willson and Olive. 
Use the alley side entrance then 
go downstairs to basement.

18, Monday, Indoor Electric Fun Fly, 
5:15-9:45 PM at Grace Bible 
church, corner of 19th and 
Stuckey.

January Events:
1, New Years Day Fun Fly, 10:00 AM

at the field! Come prove you’re an 
all weather pilot!

9, Tuesday, Meeting at church. 7:15 PM

has supported us all year and is responsible 
for the building of our new field house at the 
field, thank you for everything Butch!

I hope you are working on your flying 
projects and getting some flying in, the 

Member of the Year Award recipient Butch Keyes and his 
wife, Kathy.

Our next meeting will be at the church. We are looking to vote on a new club plane to build 
together and a club swap meet. Bring something in or at least a photo to show. We will also be 
having our club officer elections for next year so be sure to show up to cast your vote. We will 
also go over some ideas for our New Year's Day fun fly, coming up soon.

See you at the meeting,
 
Destry 
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Club Officers for 2017

President Destry Jacobs              581-4374
Vice President Tony Covert 548-4507
Safety Officer Larry Nelson 599-4222
Events Coordinator Brian Westberg 580-3834
Secretary / Treasurer Chuck Curtis 587-4934
Newsletter Editor Stan Johnson 585-7541
*Items for newsletter, please email to: sjohnson825@msn.com

A reminder from the Safety Guy: 

Tis the building season.   With all the toxic 
chemicals we use in this hobby, be sure to 
have a well ventilated work area.   These 
chemicals are accumulative and are 
absorbed by your body over time.  Also, don’t 
forget to wear your safety glasses when using 
power tools.  You need both eyes to fly.

Safe hobby,
Larry

Scale Masters Qual Meet

I’ll miss the Dec meeting As we leave 
for Arizona on Dec 1st and back on the 
15th.   I’ll bring back pictures from the 
Scale Masters Qual meet, however, I’ll 
see everyone at the New Year’s day  
fun fly.
 
Chuck Curtis

Indoor Fun Fly

Brian Westberg has lined up a couple of indoor 
Flying dates for us, both at Grace Bible Church. 
They are:

Monday, December 18th.  5:15 to 9:45
Friday, March 9th   5:15 to 9:45

He’s looking into other possibilities as well. 
Additional dates may be added if venues are 
available.

SJ


